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Wednesday, May 29, 2024 

 Sabre Athletics                                                                                                     

Congratulations to our Junior High Track & Field 

team who competed in the District Meet yesterday 

and represented Livingstone School well! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coaches Karla and Jetta will be traveling with the 

senior team tomorrow to Medicine Hat for the zone  

competition.  Junior athletes will compete in their 

zone meet on June 4.  Grades 4, 5 and 6 have the 

opportunity to participate in a track meet in Pincher 

Creek on Thursday, June 6.  Please return waiver 

forms and fee of $10 to the Office by June 3. 

SPORTS BOOSTER MEETING 

Thursday, May 30, 6:30 p.m. 

Grade 10 Leadership class  has            

organized an Elementary Spring Olympics 

event June 4, in the afternoon!                                 

All activities will take place outside so  

students are asked to bring a water bottle, 

sunscreen and a hat. 

Volunteer Appreciation Day                                                            

Wednesday, June 12                                                             

We value our volunteers and could not do all 

the great things we do at Livingstone without 

you!  If you have assisted our students or                   

staff in any way, we thank you!!                     

Please stop in for a treat as a small token of 

our appreciation! 

Academic & Athletic Awards Night 

A celebration of student success! 

Thursday, June 13, 6:30 p.m.  

Livingstone Parents Association 

BEACH PARTY & FAMILY 
DANCE! 

Thursday, June 6, Livingstone Gym 

6:00 p.m.—8:00 p.m. 

Come in your best beach or summer 
clothes! Snacks will be available for                  

purchase, cash only sales. 

Staff Planning & Collaboration Day 

Friday, June 7 

No classes for all students 

Mr. Bennett and the Outdoor CTS class will 

be traveling to Milk River for a camping and 

canoe trip. The class has been working hard 

to prepare for the trip and would like to thank 

everyone who donated recyclable bottles and 

cans to help reduce the cost. 

Breakfast Program Initiative                                                                                          

Our Breakfast Program began this week under the                  

management of Ms. Jax!  Students are welcome to stop 

by the table in the front foyer, before classes each                 

morning, to choose a healthy snack. In addition to this, 

our Nutrition Program supplies fresh fruit in the                               

classrooms each day! 


